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3rd October, 2023 
 
 
Dear Daintree Families,  
 
Swimming 
 
We are delighted to confirm that we have been able to secure swimming lessons for our Year 5/6 
classes. These take place with instructors at Sawston Village College on a Tuesday each week.  Daintree 
class will have lessons after half term from Tuesday 31st October until Tuesday 19th December.  

 
Students will travel to Sawston by coach, leaving at 12.30 p.m. and return to school at 2.30 p.m.  
 
Swimming Kit 
 
They will need:  
 
- Boys: Swimming Trunks/Swimming shorts  
 
- Girls: Swimming costume (two-piece swimsuits are not permitted). 
 
Everyone must bring a towel, swimming hat & goggles. 
Please put the swimming kit in a suitable bag and ensure all items are named. As with any PE lesson, 
jewellery is not allowed. 
 
All children should wear their PE kit on a Tuesday to make changing before and afterwards easier. 
 
As we will be out over lunchtime, all children will need to bring a packed lunch on swimming days. 
This should include a substantial snack that they can eat before they leave school. If your child is in 
receipt of free school meals, request a school packed lunch on the form (link below). 
 
Please complete this online permission form by 12 noon on Friday 13th October.  The form includes a 
couple of questions about your child’s confidence in the water. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Edwards-King 
P.E. Lead 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtUMFY5MEVCNlJVMlg0Q1I2T1pQUlhDVVZWNS4u

